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Dear Cindrich Families; 

 First, thank you for being present over the past few days for all of our staff.  They have 
loved reading messages and hearing from you and your children!   
 
 By this time, you should have received initial contact from your child’s classroom 
teacher.  This initial contact was to ensure we have the correct contact information moving 
forward.  If your child’s teacher has reached out to you by phone, please note that you will be 
receiving calls from “No Caller ID.”  Please consider answering these calls as they may be 
coming from our teachers.  If you have not yet been contacted by your classroom teacher, 
please reach out to us at cindrich@surreyschools.ca or by calling the phone number above 
during office hours. By Friday evening, you will receive a detailed plan from your classroom 
teacher on what learning will look like for next week.   
 
 The staff has been working diligently in navigating this new world of teaching online.  I 
know they are coming up with ways to stay in contact with your child over the coming weeks 
and ensuring that their learning continues with a focus on literacy and numeracy.  This will 
continue to be a work in progress as we continue to discover the best ways to meet the 
learning needs of our students.  
 
 To add on to the learning opportunities teachers will continue to provide, the BC 
Ministry of Education has created a website with access to resources to support your child 
while they are at home.  Please click on the link below to access this tool:  
 
https://www.openschool.bc.ca/keeplearning/  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email Ms. Maharaj at any time 
(maharaj_p@surreyschools.ca).   
 
 We hope that you continue to be safe and stay healthy.  If there are any supports you 
need over the coming weeks, please feel free to reach out.  Please tell your children that we 
miss them immensely and cannot wait to see them again.   
 
Sincerely 
   
Patty Maharaj- Principal 
Laurel Smith- Vice-Principal 
 

 

 

 


